
 

 

 

SCHOOL FEES 2020 – CEO TUITION FEE DISCOUNT AND BUILDNG FUND CONTRIBUTION 

HOLY FAMILY PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Dear Parents/Carers 

PLEASE NOTE THAT WE REQUIRE THIS FORM TO BE RETURNED EVEN IF YOU ARE NOT ELIGIBLE FOR THE CEO 

TUITION FEE DISCOUNT. 

 

Catholic Education offers a discount on Tuition fees to siblings who are attending Holy Family Primary School and 

one or more of the following schools. 

 St Francis Xavier,   

 Merici,  

 St Clare’s and  

 St Mary Mackillop College. 

With the continuation of the Sibling Discount Scheme it is important that the following information be completed 

showing ALL school aged children and the school they are attending in 2020. 

Failure to supply this information may mean that families miss out on the discount.  Any adjustment to accounts for 

those families that do not submit the form will incur a $50.00 administration levy. 

The information supplied will also be used to determine where the building fund contribution will be billed. 

Parent Name______________________________________________________________________________ 

Address___________________________________________________________________________________ 

Email Address for Billing_____________________________________________________________________ 

 

CHILD’S FULL NAME DATE OF BIRTH YEAR/GRADE 2020 SCHOOL ATTENDING 2020 

    

    

    

 

 

To enable us to pass on these fee discounts we require you to complete this form and return it to the 

school by 13/12/19 
 
If you have questions, please call me on 62921222 during office hours, or email tessa.ferguson@cg.catholic.edu.au 
 
Yours sincerely  

Tessa Ferguson 
Finance Secretary     2/12/19 


